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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:        Honorable Mayor and Commission
From:   Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
By:        Mark Felicetty, Parks & Recreation Director
Date:     July 17, 2015
Subject: Donation of Skate Park Bowl 
________________________________________________________________________
The Parks & Recreation Director was contacted by Ms. Shaina Miller to see if the Parks & Recreation Department would be interested in receiving a donated Skate Park Bowl valued at $40,000.00 for the Frost Park Skate Park..

The Parks & Recreation Director would like to request the City Commission to except the generous donation from Ms. Shaina Miller. The Skate Park Bowl would be a huge enhancement to an already very popular Frost Park Skate Park and valued at $40,000.00.
The Parks & Recreation Department will do its due diligence by requiring a certificate of liability insurance from the assembly team who will re-construct the Skate Park Bowl on site, pull all necessary permits and have bowl inspected for structural integrity by our Building Department Inspector.
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